Federal Communications Commission
Explanation of a Non-Substantive Change to OMB Control Number 3060-0824:

·  FCC Form 498

· Purpose of this Submission: This submission is being made for a non-substantive change request to an existing information collection pursuant to 44 U.S.C. § 3507.  The Commission seeks to change the FCC Form 498 (3060-0824). 
Summary of Updates to the FCC Forms and Instructions
· Address Change:  Update Form 498 to reflect new address for the Universal Service Administrative Company. The updated address is 700 12th Street, NW, Suite 900, Washington, DC 20005.  
· There are no changes to the burdens hours or cost to this information collection.
Attachment 1:  Change to FCC Form 498
PAGE  
1

